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U.S. Response to JTC 1 N 3614, Proposal to put the SGFS Taxonomy and Directory on the Web

The U.S. has reviewed JTC 1 N 3614, Proposal to put the SGFS Taxonomy and Directory on the
Web, which calls for comments by 1 December 1995. The U.S. understands and supports the need
to make this information widely available and, thus, supports the SGFS request. However, the U.S.
notes that, as these are JTC 1 documents and since SGFS is a standing group under JTC 1, the
World Wide Web appearance of these documents should be within the context of the JTC1 home
page and accessed in a manner similar to other JTC 1 information files within the Web. Further,
they should be clearly identified to Web users as JTC 1 documents.



